
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF A SCHEDULED BOARD WORKSHOP & NOTICE OF A CANCELED 

REGULAR COMMITTEE MEETING  
 
The Board of Park Commissioners of the Glencoe Park District has scheduled a Board 
Workshop at 6:00pm on Monday, November 1, 2021. The workshop will be held in-person 
only at Takiff Center 999 Green Bay Road, Glencoe, IL 60022. 
 
The Board of Park Commissioners of the Glencoe Park District has CANCELED the 
Committee of the Whole meeting at 7:00pm on Tuesday, November 2, 2021 
 

s/s Lisa M. Sheppard, Secretary 
Glencoe Board of Park Commissioners 

 
 
September 20, 2021 
 
 


